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Hi Everyone, 

This term we begin our introductory processes with the current kindergarten students who will make up our Prep 

enrolments for 2018. My daughter Isla is one of these children and this got me thinking about why parents in our 

community choose to send their children to St Josephôs Primary. 

I think it has a lot to do with the values that sit at the front of our school as you walk in. For staff and students and in 

turn our parents, those values can often be walked past without a second thought. Yes we all know they are there and 

we appreciate their importance to our community but how brightly are they shining through our actions? 

Occasionally those values can become hidden from time to time and as a community we can get caught up in the day 

to day running of the school and lose sight of what is important. In the ever fast moving world of school, work, family, 

sport and everything else, it is those values are what we need most to keep us energised and supportive of everyone 

around us. With the support of our wonderful staff and the parents in our community I hope to build renewed interest 

back to those key values that make our school special.  

I spoke with the students earlier this week about the value of hospitality and the importance of making others feel 

welcome. We spent time speaking with another student beside us, talking about how great they are and high fiving 

them to let them know their pretty special.  

Conversations such as these, begin to form the foundation from which we can ensure that our key values shine even 

brighter and in turn our school will continue to be location families in our community chose to be a part of now and 

into the future.  

NAPLAN Update. 

NAPLAN results for 2017 are currently being shared with schools across the nation. Presently only provincial results 

have been released (comparison with state results) and parents can expect to have final results during August.  

Thank you 

A big thank you to our parents and extended family members who supported our athletics carnival on Friday. 

Nominations for students aged 9- 12 have been distributed earlier this week. If you feel your child hasnôt received 

theirs please donôt hesitate to contact the school office or classroom teacher. For our students the athletics carnival is 

one of fun, enjoyment and enthusiasm, they build upon this through our support and I just love the look on their faces 

when they know they have given their very best.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week, 

Ben. 
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